
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS BULLETIN  
Friday, December 7, 2018 
B-Day  
 
TODAY’S EVENTS  
Regular  Bell Schedule 
Dance Rehearsal, Auditorium, All Day 
Rep from Elizabeth City State University @ BHS, 1:15pm  
WinterFest, Small Gym, 10:00am-12:30pm  
 
 
 
 
The ACT will be administered at Broughton tomorrow morning. Students registered to take the test should 
report by 7:45 am with an Admission Ticket, acceptable photo id, two No. 2 pencils and a soft eraser [No 
PENS or MECHANICAL PENCILS], acceptable calculator, and a snack.  Your photo ID must be valid 
[unexpired], original, government- or school- issued, and bear your full legal name. The name on your ID 
must exactly match the name on your Admission or Waitlist Ticket. 
 
PARENT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
To sign up for general PTSA communications [information for all BHS families], visit 
http://broughtonptsa.weebly.com/communications.html​​.  
 

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS [GENERAL] 
 

● Congratulations to Ms. Sherolyn Brodnam who has been selected by her peers as this 
year's Instructional Assistant of the Year! Ms. Brodnam is an instructional assistant in 
our OCS Special Education program and work with Ms. Blumenfeld and their students.  

 
● Congratulations to Coach Chris Dawson for being honored by the Carolina Panthers as 

their High School Football Coach of the Week! Coach Dawson will be recognized on 

December 17​​th​​
 at the Panthers versus Saints game in Charlotte. Thank you, Coach 

Dawson, for all you’ve done for our football program and school.  
 
Broughton High School dance department is proud to present their 2018 In Good Company Show- 
IGNITE.The show will feature work by renowned choreographers- Hannah Frederick and Ronnie West, 
10 student choreographers and Betsy Graves. The performers are members of Broughton dance 
ensemble and dance company! Join us for this electrifying show on December 13th or 14th at 7:00pm 
in the Diane Payne Auditorium. Tickets are $5 for students and $7 for adults. They are being sold 
online and limited at the door. ​​https://my.cheddarup.com/c/igc-concert-tickets​​. If you have any 
questions please contact Betsy Graves at bgraves@wcpss.net. 
 
The WELL’s  Wishing WELL Donation Drive runs from  12/3-12/20. Donations will go to 3 of the 
residents affected by the fire at Glenwood Towers. Students may receive 3 hours for gift cards, 3 
hours for bed sheets donated, and 1 hour each for the remaining items. 
 
 
 

http://broughtonptsa.weebly.com/communications.html
https://my.cheddarup.com/c/igc-concert-tickets


WELL HOLIDAY HOURS 
December 14: WELL Closed 
December 17th-20th : Close at 5pm 
December 21st:11am-3pm 
December 23rd-January 2nd: WELL Closed 
January 3rd : Close at 5pm 
January 4th : Close at 4pm 
January 7th-10th : Close at 5pm 
January 11th : Close at 4pm 
January 14th Regular Hours Resume 
  
  
STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS [JUNIORS & SENIORS] 
 
Seniors: Scholarship Bulletin #11 was put in Senior English/CAPS Class Teachers’ boxes yesterday. The 
Bulletin has been posted on our homepage and can be found by going to Students/College 
Planning/Scholarship Bulletin.​​ ​​It has also been posted on Student Services Webpage and in the display case 
outside the Guidance Resource Center. Paper copies are available on the bookcase across from the Guidance 
Resource Center.  
 
Are you a 10th or 11th grader interested in engineering? Would you like to earn FREE COLLEGE 
credit and a PAYCHECK? Interested students should sign-up for the North Carolina Triangle 
Apprenticeship Program (NCTAP) information session. The information session will be held on 
Wednesday, December 19 during Advisory in the small gym lobby. ​​Students should sign-up for 
the information session by visiting the following link: ​​www.tinyurl.com/NCTAPinfo​​. ​​More 
information about the NCTAP program can be found at ​​NCTAP.org​​. 
  
Calling all current 11th Graders! 
If you are interested in pursuing an internship for your senior year, please plan to attend a ​​REQUIRED 
Internship Interest Meeting​​ during the month of January in Advisory class. 

● Did you know you can leave campus and go to work during the school day for HONORS course 
credit?  

● CTE Internship is a year long course that allows 12th grade students to take an active working 
role in a local business or organization for HONORS credit.  

● An internship looks great on a college application and on a resume!  
While an internship is only available for 12th graders, ​​students must apply for acceptance into the 
Broughton Internship Program during their 11th grade year.​​ (​​Students who do not attend an interest 
meeting during January will NOT be eligible to register for an internship during their senior year. No 
exceptions.) 
Students should register for the Internship Interest Meeting by going to: ​​tinyurl.com/bhsinternship 
 
 

 College & University Open Houses/Information Sessions 

[Not held on the Broughton campus] 
 
Living Arts College December 15 Open House  

RSVP: www.livingartsexpo.com 
 
VMI February 15-16 Open House, Div I Athletics 

March 8-9 ROTC Options 
RSVP vmi.edu/openhouse 

 

http://www.tinyurl.com/NCTAPinfo
http://nctap.org/
http://tinyurl.com/bhsinternship
http://tinyurl.com/bhsinternship


 
 
 

 

 

 


